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21st October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I would like to introduce myself as one of the new Deputy Principals at Weston Favell Academy. I am 
responsible for standards of behaviour and attitudes across the Academy along with your child’s 
personal development curriculum.  It has been a fantastic start to the school year and I feel privileged 
to be part of the Weston Favell Academy community.   
 
To maintain our high standards, I wanted to remind families of the importance of attendance and 
uniform.  The school gates open at 8.20am and then close at 8.35am with lessons starting at 8.40am.  
Any student arriving after this time will get a same day, one hour detention after school.  It is vital that 
students are at school for the whole of their learning time as lateness disrupts theirs and others 
education. 
 
We have a clear uniform policy but sadly I am seeing students who are not meeting our high 
standards.  To highlight a few important areas: 

 

• Students can wear knee length skirts only. 

• Leggings, yoga pants, tracksuit bottoms etc are not permitted.   

• The only jewellery permitted is one small stud. 

After the October half term holiday, any student not in the correct uniform will be asked to wear 
replacement uniform from school for the day and then expected the following day, to arrive in full, 
correct uniform.  Please can I also remind families that we expect a Weston Favell Academy jumper 
and blazer to be worn to school every day. 
 
If you have any questions on the areas above, please speak to your child’s Form Tutor or it you 
require assistance with items of uniform, please click here.  
 
I wish you and your families a relaxing half term holiday. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs J Watson 
Deputy Principal for Personal Development, Behaviour and Attitudes 
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